
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

Thank you to all of your lovely comments in the Reading 

Diaries for our first week of our new ‘Reading for 

Pleasure’ scheme. It has been lovely reading that you have 

shared the story at home as a family.  

Please return your child’s zip wallet so we can provide 

them with a new book to read for the next week!  

Friday 25th November 2022 

This week we have been celebrating Birthday’s!  

This week we have been busy celebrating all things birthdays! We read the story ‘Kippers 

Birthday’ to help us decide what we must have when planning a surprise birthday party. We 

have been busy making cakes, writing invitations, birthday cards and lots more!  

A new role play area was set up as a ‘Birthday Table’ where we were able to share cake 

between our friends and give presents to our peers. It has been great fun!  

Alongside all of this, we have been SUPER busy rehearsing our Christmas Nativity! We are 

going to be heading to the hall next week to practise. Please let me know if you have not 

received your Christmas Nativity Letters.  

Next week, we will be celebrating Humanities Week and heading to Antarctica with lots of 

winter activities!  

Star of the Week: 

Jellyfish (all day children): Myles for 

becoming more confident with his peers and 

always following our golden rules.    

Dolphins (morning children): Aisha K for 

fantastic singing during our Nativity 

rehearsals and initiating play with her peers.  

Whales (afternoon children): Amy for being 

more confident and chattier with her peers 

and teachers.  

Well done to all our Stars of the Weeks for 

this week. We cannot wait to see what 

adventures you get up too!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Key Dates!  

Wednesday 7th December: Christmas Nativity 2:30pm  

Thursday 8th December: Christmas Nativity 9:30am  

Monday 12th December: Christmas Stay and Play 

Thursday 15th December: Christmas Party in Nursery 

Reading for Pleasure!  

Next week we will be putting up our Christmas Decorations 

in Nursery! If you have any unwanted decorations, 

baubles, tinsel and want to find a new home for them send 

them this way! The children will LOVE putting more 

decorations up!  


